
The Lynn Township Board held its regular meeting on October 14, 2020.  Present were officers’ Kalbfleisch, Ferrett, 

Miller, Drain and Kendzierski.  Residents present was Kay Cumbow, and April Jedrzejczak.  Guest present was 

Heather Stewart. 

 

 Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kalbfleisch at 7:00 p.m. 

 

1. Motion by Drain 2nd by Ferrett to adopt agenda as presented All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

2. Motion by Drain 2nd by Miller to approve minutes of September 9, 2020 as presented.  All Ayes, Motion 

Carried. 

Treasurer submitted Financial Report 

3. Tannerite Ordinance – table until November. 

      New Business. 

4. Letter from CCA on 400 AMP services – Supervisor Kalbfleisch will contact CCA to review. 

5. MTA SCCC – Miller went – Bill going through Michigan House and Senate to remove authority of mines and 

gravel pits from local control to state control 

6. Motion by Drain 2nd by Miller pay bills, check #10227 - 10249.  All Ayes, Motion Carried 

7. Motion by Miller, 2nd by Kendzierski to adjourn.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:48 p.m. by Supervisor Kalbfleisch. 
 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

 

Annette Ferrett 

Clerk 

 

 

 

 


